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UP CO MIN’STUDENT SERVICES
University Admission Dates
Students planning on applying to universities and colleges for 
September ‘93 should be aware that many deadlines are fast 
approaching or may have already passed. If you are unsure about the 
program that you are interested in, you may want to visit the Career 
Library in the Alumni Memorial Building to check on admission dates. 
Also, if you have no idea what it is that you’ll be doing next fall, the 
Career Library is a good place to get started.

History Club General Meeting
The UNB History Club will meet on Wednesday January 27 at 12:30 PM in the History Common Room (T107). Topics 
for discussion are the upcoming banquet (March 12) and club elections. There are still a few t-shirts left. All interested 
in the club for this year or next are invited to attend. For more information contact Paula 455-2582 or Shelly 455-5826.

Music-At-Noon
The “Music-at-Noon Concert” series will resume at the University of New Brunswick Centre for Musical Arts, 
Memorial Hall on Tuesday, 26 January at 12:30 PM and will feature the Duo Pach, violin and piano. Programme - 
Beethoven & Brahms. Free. Everyone welcome.

Student Placement Service
Notice to students concerning summer employment deadlines: 

Dowelanco
Dales and Merchandising Group 
Repap Manitoba 
University Painters (Managers)
NFLD Student Placement Officer 
Jasper Park Lodge 
Clevelands House 
Camp Wahanowin
Royal Commission on Aboriginal People 
Canadian Coast Guard 
AECL Research - Whiteshell Labs 
Camp Heidi
SWAP (Student Work Abroad Program)
Broland Enterprises Inc.
Lake Louise Inn 
Nechako Reforestation 
City of Fredericton, Recreation 
Bayshore Inn 
Camp Tamakwa 
N.B. Provincial Jobs 
N.B. Student Venture Capital Program 
Evergreen Forestry Services 

Information and applications are available at the Student Placement 
Service, Room 3, Annex B.

January 22 
January 27 
January 29 
January 29 
January 31 
January 31 
January 31 
February 1 
February 15 
February 19 
February 19 
February 28 
March 1

OCSA Celebrating New Year
The Chinese New Year will be celebrated on Saturday, January 23, at the University of New Brunswick s Student 
Union Building by the UNB Overseas Chinese Students Association.

There will be a banquet followed by a cultural show, which will feature a lion dance, children s folk dancing, and 
other performances. This event will be organized by the Overseas Chinese Students Association with the Chinese 
Cultural Association of New Brunswick providing some of the performances.

The Overseas Chinese Students Association is the oldest Chinese students association on campus and is in its 28th 
The Chinese Cultural Association of New Brunswick was founded in 1977 and its members are drawn from theyear.

local resident Chinese community.
The coming Chinese New Year which will run from January 23, 1993 to Feb.9, 1994 is the Year ot the Rooster. 

According to Chinese tradition all those bom in 1909,1921,1933,1945,1957,1969 and 1981 were bom under the sign 
of The Year of the Rooster. Persons bom during this year are said to be sharp, neat, precise, organized, decisive, upright,March 1 

March 1 
March 15 
April 2 
April 30 
ASAP 
ASAP 
ASAP 
ASAP

alert and most direct and are good at handling money.
The banquet and show will take place in the UNB, SUB cafeteria and doors will open at 6:30 PM. Tickets can be 

purchased in the SUB Lobby or contact Benny at 455-0084.

Career Planning Workshop
A one day workshop for UNB/STU students on Career Planning will be held on January 30th from 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
in the Alumni Memorial Building. This Saturday workshop will include sessions on: how to make career decisions, 
how interests affect your decisions, what part of your values and litestyle prelerence make in you decisions and how 
to identify the skills you possess as clues to career choice. A $10.00 fee covers lunch, snacks, and materials. Deadline 
to register is January 27,1993. A limited number of spaces are still available. To register call Counselling Services at 
453-4820.

Arts Faculty Award for Excellence in Teaching
The Faculty of Arts has decided to recognize and encourage teaching among full time members of the Faculty ot Arts 
of the University of New Brunswick (Fredericton Campus) through an award for excellence in teaching. The award 
will include a pewter item fixed with a special crest acknowledging the recipient s teaching skill. In addition the 
of $1,000.00 will be added to the PDA of the winner in the year of the award. I he award will be presented formally 
in the fall at the Faculty of Arts Teaching Workshop.

A faculty member may be nominated for his award by any two members of the Faculty or registered lull time students 
of the University of New Brunswick (Fredericton Campus). In all cases, nominations must have personal knowh dge 
of the nominee’s teaching expertise.

Nominations may be submitted to Robert L.armer, Department of Philosophy, Carleton Hall 209B. The deadline is 
February 19, 1993.

Psychology Colloquium
Zoe Dennison, Ph.D., from the Department of Psychology at Mount Allison University will give an informal lecture 
titled: “Is Kindling a Good Model of Neural Plasticity?” on Friday, January 29,1993 at 3:30 PM in the Snodgrass Room, 
Keirstead Hall. Coffee will be served and everyone is welcome.

Student Environmental Society
Help to make a difference. The Student Environmental Society will be meeting at 7 PM, 1 hursday, January 28, in R 
103 of the SUB. All welcome.

Lecture at UNB to Deal with Sexual Abuse of Patients
Marilou McPhedran, a feminist lawyer and activist, will give a free public lecture at the University of New Brunswick 
in Fredericton on the issue of sexual abuse by members of the medical profession.

The lecture will be held on Monday, January 25, at 11:30 AM in Room 356 of Marshall d’Avray Hall.
Ms. McPhedran, whose interests lie primarily in the areas of equality and health, chaired the recent Task Force on 

Sexual Abuse of Patients established by the Ontario College of Physicians and Surgeons. As a lawyer, she has 
represented clients in cases dealing with the effects of rape, incest, sexual stereotyping and sexual harassment.

The lecture is sponsored by the UNB law faculty’s Chair in Women and Law. For further information, contact 
chairholder Patricia Hughes in the faculty of law, 453-4669.

UNB/STU Young Liberals
The UNB/STU Young liberals next general meeting will take place on Wednesday, January 28 at 7:oo pm in Singer 
Hall room 150.

UNB Faculty of Administration and U.K. Exchange Program 
The University of New Brunswick and the University College of 
Swansea have entered an Exchange Agreement: Pay your fees to UNB 
and attend the University College of Swansea for one year!

Further information is available in the International Student 
Advisor's Office, room 18, Alumni Memorial Building. Telephone 
453-4860.

The Centre for International Marketing at the University of New 
Brunswick is offering a scholarship of $500 Canadian to die UNB 
student or students selected for die 1992-93 academic year at Swansea.

Application deadlines: 26 February 1993

sum

Leonard Foundation Scholarship
For students in an undergraduate or first professional degree. Preference 
to sons and daughters of clergy, teachers, military personnel, graduates 
of Royal Military College, members of Engineering Institute of Canada 
and members of Mining and Metallurgical Institute of Canada. 
Applications available in Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 109, 
Alumni Memorial Building, UNB. Apply before March 15, 1993.

Rotary Foundation Scholarships
Purpose: To further international understanding and relations among 
peoples of different countries.

Scholarship Types:
1. Academic year Ambassadorial Scholarships
2. Multi-year Ambassadorial Scholarships
3. Cultural Ambassadorial Scholarships
4. Japan Program Scholarships
5. Freedom from Hunger Scholarships
The availability and kinds of Rotary Foundation Ambassadorial 

Scholarships are determined by each Rotary distinct and vary from year 
to year. Before applying for a Rotary Foundation Ambassadorial 
Scholarship, applicants must contact their local Rotary Clubs to inquire 
if and what kind of scholarships are available and to determine LOCAL 
APPLICATION DEADLINES.

For application and details, contact Undergraduate Awards Office, 
Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building.

Club deadlines vary between March 1993 and July 15, 1993.
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G.A.L.A. Upcoming Events
Just a couple of events on the cards for the immediate future:
Friday, 22nd Jan. - GALA drop-in, 7 PM start. The film “Edward II" will be shown for those who missed it at the Centre 

Communautaire Ste. Anne recently. Timbits present too!
Friday, 29th Jan. - Meeting including discussion on the rescheduling of future meetings and drop-ins to a night other 

than Friday. Followed by a talk by Fred Horsley, Director of Counselling Services on campus. Find out what it’s 
all about and how you can use it. 7 PM start.

Looking Ahead:
Friday, 12th Feb. - Safer Sex Workshop, practical exercises, discussion and other ‘out-of-the-ordinary’ ways of 

learning safe sex techniques, whilst keeping sex fun!
Venues and information for all events are available by calling the Gayline, operational on Mondays and 1 hursdays
between 6 PM and 9 PM. Our mail address: GALA, UNB Help Centre, SUB, UNB.

CAMPUS MINISTRY
Campus Ministry

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3l

Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some well-known and not 
well known videos. All are welcome. After our spaghetti supper. Monte 

Peters’Residence, Apt. 2, Bridges House.
Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 Bridges 

House. All welcome. , ,,
Intervarsity Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study discussion, 

fellowship and fun join us every Thursday evening at 7:30 PM, Monte Peters 
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All are welcome.

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshems are being org;
20, Mar. 20, April 24. Contact Campus Ministry 453-5089 

Christian Meditation. A four week course in meditation based ori the thought of John 
Main O.S.B., will begin on Monday Jan. 18, at 7L00 PM, at Monte Peter s 
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All are welcome, and admission is tree. 
Facilitator is Kathleen Crowley, 450-9623.
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Technology Lecture To Explore Developments in Modern Tclecommunitrations
A telephone company planning executive will give a free public lecture on technology developments in telecommu­
nications at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton.

Harry S. Mercer, NBTel’s general manager for planning, will give the talk on Monday, Jan. 25, at 7 p.m. in Room 
C 11 in the Gillin I lall wing of Head Hall. His lecture, entitled Telecommunications: transforming How We Live and 
Work, will explore the opportunities created by modern Telecommunications in consumer and commercial markets.

This lecture is the third in a series of presentations for a new course offered in UNB’s Diploma Program in 
Technology Management and Entrepreneurship. The presentations aim to help lay people, as well as technologists, 
understand modem technologies and their impact on our lives.

For further information, contact Alan McLean in UNB’s faculty of engineering at 453-3587.

anized for Jan. 30, Feb. 
or 459-5962.

Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00 AM & 
Anglican5Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30 PM. Old Arts Chapel.
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